
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
 

Effective Sunday, May 28, 2023, the 

Hokulani Elementary School day segment on 

Route 14 will be discontinued. 
 

Affected School Day Trips on Route 14 St. Louis/Maunalani: 

 7:45 AM 

 1:46 PM Wednesdays 

 2:41 PM Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, & Fridays 

 

The on-campus bus stop will be discontinued: 
 

 Bus Stop #4151 (Hokulani Elementary School)  

 
 

 
 

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8367 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2). 
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